Hazelton, Laura

From: Alexandre Traub ←
Sent: 21 April 2019 13:36
To: Hazelton, Laura
Cc: Sharon Traub

Subject: 5/6 Rosslyn Park mews and 12 Lyndhurst Road

Dear Laura,

I trust this mail finds you well.

We would like to express our concerns with respect to the proposed planning and the implication this will have on our daylight—at 12 Lyndhurst Road. Having read the surveyor's note and his conclusion I believe that our ground floor windows will be negatively impacted too. The surveyor states that only the lower ground windows/light will be impacted, but given the size of the "roof extension" I am convinced our ground floor will be severely impacted. We won't be bale to see the "sky" anymore.

The distance is just far too short.

Interestingly enough the surveyor never approached us and took no measurements from the inside of our house.

Please let us know should you need further evidence from us.

Kind regards,

Sharon and Alex Traub